
Rockwell has launched a new line of Molded Case Circuit Breakers (MCCB) effective January 1st,  2014..

It is physically and electrically different than Rockwell’s previous product, which has been in the market 
for over 40 years used in both their Motor Control Centers and OEM applications.

Eaton has drop-in replacements that is the same form, fit and function as the breakers previously offered 
by Rockwell, which means customers WILL NOT HAVE TO CHANGE anything by converting to an Eaton 
product.

The attached documents provides additional details.  If you have any aftermarket or OEM conversion 
opportunities, please work directly with your local KJ Electric OEM Sales Engineer.  We are fully equipped 
to support any opportunity you may have to convert this business to Eaton

Old Rockwell

140U-H

140U-J

140U-K

140G-H

New Rockwell:

140G-J

140G-K

Eaton/Cutler Hammer:

Series G

OEM Contacts: Mike Eblacker (585-233-0956) • Joe Stirpe (607-760-9923)

Inside Technical Contact: Mike Spry (315-454-5535)


